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Photos in Association with Representation from 73 Mallard Place

Sent: 20/09/2023 13:27:49

Subject: Planning application 22/3139/FUL
[Some people who received this message don't often get email from  Learn
why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

Dear Sir/Madam
I today submitted comments in 2 parts on the planning application 22/3139/FUL. I understand from
the website the planning officer is Sarah Gifree.

We wanted to send 2 photos referred to in our comments but there was no way to do this online. I
attach now these photos A and B .



Official

Please telephone me if you need any more information.

Kind regards
Pam Marum
73 Mallard Place
TW1 4SW

Sent from my iPhone


